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Thursday 9th March 2023 

 

        Dear Parents/Carer’s  

 

The children have been invited to Elm Academy on Thursday 23rd March to watch a 

performance of Bugsy Malone. We will be leaving Bonneville at 11.30am and returning at 

2.00pm. The children will be provided with a complementary hot lunch. If you would prefer 

your child to have a packed lunch from home, please do so.  Please ensure your child has 

sensible walking shoes and a coat.   

 

As this is a local area trip, we do not need permission for your child to come on the trip. 

However, if you do not want your child to accompany the year group, please alert your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

If you are able to accompany your child’s class on the trip please let your child’s class 

teacher know either at the gate or via email through Admin at Bonneville Primary School 

admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk- All help much appreciated! 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Teachers 

 

Miss Fahey and Miss Hendricks 
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